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                         Product Change Notice  
                                               -------- Crimping die improvement for hand crimping tool  

 

To Our Valuable Customers:  

First, thank you very much for your support and confidence in Amphenol’s solar products.  At 
Amphenol we strive to produce the best quality PV products in the world, and as such are continually 
looking for improvements that benefit the end-users of them.  It is our goal to not only foster the best 
experience with our products, but also the best functionality in them. 

As part of that philosophy, in order to improve the performance of the specific hand crimping tool for 
the cold forming contacts, we made a change to the crimping die on the tool. The new die is 
manufactured with an innovative process, granting forefront quality standards in terms of crimping 
results and performance stability for the connectors.  

From below the pictures you will see the difference between the old and the new crimping die:  
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Once again, thanks and best regards,  

The  Amphenol Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd Team 

Date : 15 May ,2017 


